
From: Danny P. Giometti <DGIOMETTI@DanaPoint.org>  

Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 4:47 PM 

To: Brenda Wisneski <BWisneski@DanaPoint.org> 

Cc: Allison Peterson <APeterson@DanaPoint.org>; Vanessa Rivera <VRivera@DANAPOINT.ORG> 

Subject: FW: 432 Monarch Bay / Applicant's Letter to Neighbors 

Per the request of Mr. Stauff include these items in the file as part of the public record. 

From: Stauff, Clyde <Clyde.Stauff@colliers.com>  

Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 4:44 PM 

To: Danny P. Giometti <DGIOMETTI@DanaPoint.org> 

Subject: 432 Monarch Bay / Applicant's Letter to Neighbors 

Dear Danny, 

Attached is the Applicant’s letter that was sent to the neighbors regarding the ADU.  It is clear from the 

letter that the motive is not to build an ADU, it is simply to increase the height of the home and 

circumvent the CC&Rs and height restrictions.  The Applicant admits in the letter that is the objective. 

Also, attached is our letter of objection which we previously sent to the residence.  The site photographs 

that were computer generated are accurate based on the dimensions taken off the Applicant’s plan.   

We would appreciate it if you could include these items in the file. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Clyde F. Stauff, SIOR 

Vice Chair | Greater Los Angeles  

Stauff/Gan Industrial Team  

clyde.stauff@colliers.com 

CA Lic. 00464008 

Direct: +1 949 724 5543 | Mobile: +1 714 264 8539 

3 Park Plaza, Suite 1200 | Irvine, CA 92614 | USA 
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